
Cut-off for Alabama refund requests set for Friday, Feb. 28 

As previously announced in September, Alabama’s 50th Anniversary tour date has been rescheduled for 
Saturday, Oct. 3, 2020. 

Tickets for the original Nov. 23, 2019 date will be valid at the Saturday, Oct. 3, 2020 show. 

Ticket holders who purchased prior to Sept. 27, 2019 and are not able to attend the rescheduled date 
can submit a refund request via mail or in person. Refund requests must be received by the Civic 
Center no later than Friday, Feb. 28, 2020. 

Request via mail: 

- Mail tickets to: Wicomico Youth & Civic Center, Attn: Box Office, 500 Glen Ave., Salisbury, MD 
21804 

- Include return address and phone number with your ticket. 

In person: 

- Return your tickets to the box office during regular business hours; Monday-Friday, 9 a.m.-6 
p.m.  

Refunds will be issued and mailed by March 13. 

Thank you! 


